
The Town of Florence’s contract with Fiserv will end on 
September 11, 2018. As of that day, the Town of Florence will 
no longer be a pay station. This means that the Town will no 
longer accept payments for APS. 

 

Below are options for paying an APS bill: 

Pay by Phone: 

Electronic Payments can made from your checking or savings account by phone anytime and 
there’s no administrative fee. Credit/debit cards are processed by a third party who charges a 
service fee of $2.95 ($10.95 per transaction $750 to $5,000). 

To pay by phone using an electronic check, credit or debit card, call the APS Payment Line. 

602-371-6555 (metro Phoenix) 
866-776-0445 (other areas) 
 

 

 
Pay by Mail: 

Include your check or money order and mail it to: 

APS 
P.O. Box 2906 
Phoenix, AZ 85062-2906 

 

 

Pay with APS mobile app or log in and pay: 

Google Play or App Store 

Download the APS mobile app to make free electronic payments from your checking or 
savings account or use your credit/debit card (service fee applies). 


